Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret's

Monday, November 7, 2016

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 3 pm.

Present: Ann Ward, Loraine Winn, Sue Mulcahy, Vicki Mynott, Jane Dunkley, Dave Milne (Chairman) and Sue Milne.

Apologies: Jean Garner

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of September 26 were agreed and signed as a true record.

Matters arising: The Ride and Stride had raised £360 in sponsorship and we had been given £180 as our half share.

Treasurer's Report: Ann reported that the cash in hand was £230.65, the current account stood at £16,175.61 and the deposit at £11,553.64.

Church kitchen: Dave said that he had heard nothing from John Barker and would chase him up.

Curry Night, November 18: Cooks and dishes were agreed, with setting up at 5pm as usual.

Any Other Business: Dave said that the leaflets and posters for A Light for a Loved One had been printed and would be distributed within the next few days.

Ann reported that only four 100 Club numbers now remained to be taken up.

Loraine said that she knew of a small village which had done a leaflet drop requesting Gift-Aided donations, and had a very good response. She would find out the exact way this had been done.

Date of next meeting: Monday, January 9, 2017, at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 3pm.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 3.30pm.